
THE ACADEMIC STANDARCS & EVENTS COMMITTEE 

3rd Meeting, October 19, 1983 

PRESENT: Peter Von Ostwalden, Chairman; Braden, Earnhart, Hassell, McGraw, 
Munro, Rost, Scriven, Stocks 

The meeting was called to order at 4:00 p.m. 

OLD BUSINESS 

I) Minutes of October 12 were corrected by adding that Duane Rost, ex-officio 
member, is the Chairman of the Academic Programs and Curriculum Committee. 

2) Von Ostwalden commented on some major topics covered at the workshop on 
General Education which he attended at Slippery Rock University. 

NE\.J BUS I NESS 

I) It was agreed upon that the format on page 40 of the 1982-83 YSU Bulletin 
would be an appropriate starting point for formulating the rationale of the 
Proposal. Committee members were assigned to rewrite the individual sections 
on page 40 in accordance with the recommended requirements contained in the 
Proposal, to be submitted at our October 76 meeting. 

2) Dean Scriven suggested that the effective date of implementation be specified 
in the Proposal, and that the requirements be appl icable to Freshmen 
registered for classes after June I, 1984. 

3) Munro suggested that we proceed in the following order when preparing the 
P roposa 1 and->pTeSen-t:"'a1:+OT,-t~ I) def in it i on of the a reas and 
recommended requirements, 2) rationale, and 3) courses that may apply to 
each requirement. 

Earnhart, en thc otliCI" hfrR.<4-, bel ieves that the rationale should be presented" 
first, so as to introduce and promote the ideas leading up to the Proposal. 

4) Regarding the question of whether or not the format of the Ad Hoc Committee 
on General Requi rements Report of June 2, 1981 ("Gould Report") should be 
adopted, it was decided that this is not necessary. 

cc: Dr. Be rna rd T. Gill is 
Provost 

Resoectfully submi t~ 

~~e~i 




